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NEW COPYRIGHT LAW 
The new copyright law goes into effect 

January 1st, 1978, A preliminary draft of 
a college copyright policy discussing 
relevant sections of the law in more detail 
is being developed and will be circulated 
as soon as possible. However, teachers 
planning to rely heavily next semester on 
multiple copying for classroom use or for 
placing materials on reserve in the library 
should contact Jeanne Conway regarding the 
criteria for such use, 

Because of the complexity of the new 
law the library urges all faculty to learn 
about its specifics, and are referred to 
pages D4 - D7 of the Faculty Guide to 
Instructional Support Services which was 
distributed in August, 1977. 

For more information contact Jeanne 
Conway in the library, ext. 351. 

WANT TO TAKE A "CHANCE"?? 
The Alexandria-Potomac Lions Club 

is having a fund raising project on campus 
this week. All proceeds will go to the 
Helen Keller Memorial Fund. If you want 
to try your luck contact Gary at the Print 
Shop, Arts Building, or call 730 (TTY). 

OUT OF THE OFFICE 
The Department of Counseling will be 

closed from December 23, 1977 through 
January 2, 1978. 

"TODAY" LAST WEEK 
When the SUB and the SBG invited the 

Jewish Community Center's orchestra to play 
at Gallaudet with Jim Kuzma's visible music 
display interpreting the music in a shower 
of colors, they didn't know that NBC-TV's 
Carol Simpson would also be there with her 
camera crew. She filmed a bit of the action 
for both the "Today Show" and NBC's national 
newscast (shown on Friday, December 9). 
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HONORING OUR OWN 
Here is the second part of the list 

of employees having served Gally for at 
least 20 years. 
--Penelope Shope 
--Shirley Stein 
--William Stakoe Jr. 
--James Wills 
--Pete Wisher 
--Sara Withers 

20 years 
20 years 
22 years 
20 years 
22 years 
20 years 

SOCIAL WORK PROGRAM GRANTED ACCREDITATION 
The Council on Social Work Education 
has granted accreditation to our Social 
Work Program for a three year pe%iod (1977-
1980). Congratulations to Dorothy Polakoff 
and her staff (Evelyn Wolstein, Catherine 
Moses and Mary Fine). 

ENERGY CONSERVATION 
Winter weather brings with it a 

responsibility to the Gallaudet community 
to expend our energy resources wisely. Fuel 
oil, electric power, and gas are irreplaceable, 
expensive commodities. Beginning December 
12, the Physical Plant Department will begin 
turning off certain fans, systems, pumps 
when not needed, to reduce our consumption 
of energy. 

This action should not interfere with the 
normal conduct of the College function, or 
impose undue hardship on individuals. 

For more information on this contact 
Jim Hull, ext. 759. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL 
The Gallaudet holiday schedule this 

Christmas is, as I'm sure you have all 
noted on your calendars, December 26 and 27. 
The Office of Alumni and Public Relations 
wishes each of our readers a very happy 
holiday. 



POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
RESEARCH ASSISTANT: Sensory Communications 

Research Lab 
PROJECT MANAGER: Purchasing & Services 
SAFETY AND SECURITY OFFICER: Dept. of 

Security 
WOMEN'S VARSITY TENNIS COACH: Phys. Ed 

& Athletics 
RECEPTIONISf/CLERK TYPIST: Residence Prog. 
CLERK TYPIST: 

(1) Washburn Building 
(2) Safety & Security 
(3) Public Service Programs 

SECRETARY I: 
(1) KDES, Preschool/Primary 
(2) Student Special Services 
(3) Experiential Programs Off Campus 

SECRETARY II: 
(1) Graduate School (Int'l Ctr.) 
(2) Physical Plant 
(3) MSSD, Public Information 

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR-PHYSICAL PLANT-CONSTRUCTION: 
Physical Plant Adm. Office 

SYSTEMS ELECTRONIC TECHNICIAN: MSSD 
GYMNASTICS COACH: Phys. Ed. Athletics 
AUDIOLOGIST: Audiology Speech 
MEN'S VARSITY TENNIS COACH: Phys. Ed. 
CUSTODIAN: Custodial Service 
ELECTRICAL ENGINEER: PP-Central Utilities 
PERSONNEL ASSISTANT: Personnel 
CAREER RESOURCE AREA SPECIALIST: MSSD 
INSTRUCTOR COLLEGE PREPARATORY MATHEMATICS 
FAMILY COMMUNICATION PROGRAM: KDES 
PSYCHOLOGIST: KDES 
DIAGNOSTIC/PRESCRIPTIVE CLASSROOM TEACHER: 

KDES 

GALLAUDET COLLEGE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY 
EMPLOYER/EDUCATIONAL INSTITUTION. PROGRAMS 
AND SERVICES OFFERED BY GALLAUDET COLLEGE 
RECEIVE SUBSTANTIAL FINANCIAL SUPPORT FROM 
THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION AND 
WELFARE. 

AMONG OURSELVES 
--"Can Schools Speak the Language of 
the Deaf?" an article on mainstreaming 
written by Joanne Greenberg and Glenn 
Doolittle for The New York Times Magazine, 
quotes Edward C. Merrill, Jr. on the subject of
PL 94-142. Other campus people are included 
in some of the photographs accompanying the 
article (Sunday, December 11). 
--Gil Eastman and Mary Ann Royster conducted 
an interpreters' workshop in Fredericksburg, 
Virginia, for the Virginia Council for the 
Deaf. Mary Ann and Gil served as NITC 
consultants for a workshop on interpreting 
for deaf persons with minimal language skills. 
In December Gil visited the Kentucky School 
for the Deaf in Danville and conducted a 
workshop for high school students entitled, 
"The Making of the Proµuction", and gave 
a speech on Laurent Clerc for the Gallaudet­
Clerc Day Banquet. 
--Elizabeth Taylor Warner seems to be telling 
Bill Pugin that she loves him in this week's 
People magazine (December 19), but that's 
not the way the item under the photograph 
explains it. Mrs. Warner visited Gallaudet 
for a Continuing Education Forum planned by 
Don Pettingill. 
--Ruth Seth Funderburg, Assistant Professor, 
Department of Education, conducted a work­
shop with Jim Achtzen and Ed Shroyer at the 
North Carolina on November 22nd and 23rd. 
--Merv Garretson and Jack Gannon represented 
the Gallaudet Task Force on PL 94-142 at a 
workshop at the Milburn School for the Deaf 
in Newark, N.J. Larry Forestal is the new 
prinicipal of this school. 
--The Laurent Clerc Cultural Fund Committee 
of the GCAA has entered into agreement with 
William Sparks, a deaf artist in North 
Carolina, to paint a portrait of Edward C. 
Merrill. Portraits of Gallaudet's first 
three presidents hang in College Hall. 

ON THE GREEN is published each week by the 
Office of Alumni and Public Relations for 
the faculty and staff of Gallaudet College. 


	On the Green Vol. VII No. 4 December 19, 1977
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1700599323.pdf.aPo1g

